March 21, 2005 Cemetery Committee Meeting

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Ralph Gurney and Michael
McCue. Harris Chace was absent due to illness. Minutes of the last meeting were read
and approved as read.

Ralph Gurney was elected Chairman.

We discussed cemetery protocol and procedures such as mowing, sales of lots, etc.

The fence on the south side of the cemetery was discussed. We will try to meet with the
Historical Commission to address their concerns about the fence being on the cemetery
side of some of the posts. We had agreed to allow the developer to put some of the fence
on the cemetery side for ease of installation.

We agreed to try to update lots and deeds at the next meeting.

The next meeting will be on April 11, 2005 at 7:00 P.M. upstairs at the senior center.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:39 P.M.

Ralph Gumey
Chairman



